4-30-14

Patrick Tumamait
Native Chumash Consultant
992 EL Camino Corto
Ojai, CA. 93023

To: Salud Carbajal Board of Supervisors County of Santa Barbara

RE: The proposed general public access trail to the State Beach at 2825 Padero lane Summerland, County

of Santa Barbara, the Kevin Costner property

To Whom it may concern:

As a direct descendant of the Native Chumash Tribe, I oppose the public access trail to the State Beach

at 2825 Padero lane, County of Santa Barbara, CA. There is a documented Chumash Archaeological site on
this property with human remains. This sensitive site is at risk and should be prdfected by all means
possible. As one of many representatives of the tribe, I agree that we need to keep the gate closed in order
to protect it from the general public and further desecration. It is my understanding that there is a trail
access to the beach approximately 1000 ft. to the west of the Costner property in use.

Dan Larson, Gwen Ramoni and George Toren with Compass Rose Archaeology also oppose the public

access trail. There contact # is 818-998-3116
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